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Wednesday, July 09, 2014
Mrs. Devika Banerjee
M/s. Designers Guild
Kolkata

Dear Mrs. Banerjee,

Re: Letter of Appreciation

Ref: Interior Project at Marble Arch, 6" Floor, 236B A J C Bose Road, Kolkata 700020

We are very delighted and satisfied with the professional and outstanding services rendered by your
reputable organization to design, build and complete the above-mentioned interior work. You have done
an excellent job for us, and we are grateful to you for the remarkable passion, professionalism, patience,
leadership, and enthusiasm demonstrated throughout the entire project which included the pre-award

and post-completion stages.

As our project was an extremely demanding and challenging one, you had done astonishingly well to
enable us to achieve our objectives successfully.

We wish to congratulate and thank you and your team for your hard work and efforts to carry out the

project efficiently.
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SHUNICHI TAKEDA
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